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Muslims in Western Europe Feb 02 2020 Nielsen describes the history of early European Muslims
and outlines the causes and courses of twentieth-century Muslim immigration. Explaining how
Muslim communities have developed in individual countries, the book examines their origins,
their present-day ethnic composition, organizational patterns, and the political, legal and
cultural contexts in which they exist. The book also provides a comparative consideration of
issues common to Muslims in all Western European countries, namely the role of the family,
and questions of worship, education, and religious thought.In the third edition, all countryrelated chapters have been substantially updated. A new chapter has also been added on
southern Europe, where the maturity of a new generation has seen moves toward political
integration.
European Muslims, Civility and Public Life Aug 29 2019 Assessment of the influence and
impact of the Islamic scholar and activist Fethullah Gülen, and those who are inspired by
him, on contemporary Islam.
The Islamic Challenge Jun 07 2020 The voices in this book belong to parliamentarians, city
councillors, doctors and engineers, a few professors, lawyers and social workers, owners of
small businesses, translators, and community activists. They are also all Muslims, who have
decided to become engaged in political and civic organizations. And for that reason, they
constantly have to explain themselves, mostly in order to say who they are not. They are not
fundamentalists, not terrorists, and most do not support the introduction of Islamic
religious law in Europe - especially not its application to Christians. This book is about
who these people are, and what they want. This book is based on three hundred interviews with
European Muslim leaders from six European countries: Sweden, Denmark, the Netherlands, Great
Britain, France, and Germany. The question of Islam in Europe is not a matter of global war
and peace but raises difficult questions about the positions of Christianity and Islam in
public life, and about European identities. Europe's Muslim political leaders are not aiming
to overthrow liberal democracy and to replace secular law with Islamic religious law. Those
are the positions of a minority. There is not one Muslim position on how Islam should develop
in Europe but many views, and most Muslims are rather looking for ways to build institutions
that will allow European Muslims to practice their religion in a way that is compatible with
social integration.
Muslim Political Participation in Europe Sep 30 2019 To what extent are Muslims in Europe
integrated? Muslims are increasingly making themselves noticed in the political process of
Europe. But what is happening behind the often sensational headlines? This book looks at the
processes and realities of Muslim participation in local and national politics in a range of
Eastern and Western European countries: voting patterns in local and national assemblies,

membership of elected councils and national parliaments, and the tensions between ethnic,
political and religious identities. It also asks how political participation and wider
integration issues interrelate and considers how Muslims - as ethnic groups, or through
specific institutions - seek to locate themselves within European political society.
Making European Muslims Nov 05 2022 Making European Muslims provides an in-depth examination
of what it means to be a young Muslim in Europe today, where the assumptions, values and
behavior of the family and those of the majority society do not always coincide. Focusing on
the religious socialization of Muslim children at home, in semi-private Islamic spaces such
as mosques and Quran schools, and in public schools, the original contributions to this
volume focus largely on countries in northern Europe, with a special emphasis on the Nordic
region, primarily Denmark. Case studies demonstrate the ways that family life, public
education, and government policy intersect in the lives of young Muslims and inform their
developing religious beliefs and practices. Mark Sedgwick’s introduction provides a framework
for theorizing Muslimness in the European context, arguing that Muslim children must navigate
different and sometimes contradictory expectations and demands on their way to negotiating a
European Muslim identity.
Muslims of Europe Sep 03 2022 The interchange between Muslims and Europe has a long and
complicated history, dating back to before the idea of 'Europe' was born, and the earliest
years of Islam. There has been a Muslim presence on the European continent before, but never
has it been so significant, particularly in Western Europe. With more Muslims in Europe than
in many countries of the Muslim world, they have found themselves in the position of
challenging what it means to be a European in a secular society of the 21st century. At the
same time, the European context has caused many Muslims to re-think what is essential to them
in religious terms in their new reality.In this work, H.A. Hellyer analyses the prospects for
a European future where pluralism is accepted within unified societies, and the presence of a
Muslim community that is of Europe, not simply in it.
Yearbook of Muslims in Europe, Volume 5 Mar 17 2021 The Yearbook of Muslims in Europe
provides up-to-date factual information and statistics of the situation of Muslims in 46
European countries.
The Daily Lives of Muslims Apr 05 2020 For many in the West, Islam has become a byword for
terrorism. From 9/11 to the Paris attacks, our headlines are dominated by images of violence
and extremism. Now, as the Western world struggles to cope with the refugee crisis, there is
a growing obsession with the issue of Muslim integration. Those Muslims who fail to
assimilate are branded the ‘enemy within’, with their communities said to provide a fertile
breeding ground for jihadists. Such narratives, though, fail to take into account the actual
lives of most Muslims living in the West, fixating instead on a minority of violent
extremists. In The Daily Lives of Muslims, Nilüfer Göle provides an urgently needed
corrective to this distorted image of Islam. Engaging with Muslim communities in twenty-one
cities across Europe where controversies over integration have arisen – from the banning of
the veil in France to debates surrounding sharia law in the UK – the book brings the voices
of this neglected majority into the debate. In doing so, Göle uncovers a sincere desire among
many Muslims to participate in the public sphere, a desire which is too often stifled by
Western insecurity and attempts to suppress the outward signs of religious difference.
Making European Muslims Jan 27 2022 Making European Muslims provides an in-depth examination
of what it means to be a young Muslim in Europe today, where the assumptions, values and
behavior of the family and those of the majority society do not always coincide. Focusing on
the religious socialization of Muslim children at home, in semi-private Islamic spaces such
as mosques and Quran schools, and in public schools, the original contributions to this
volume focus largely on countries in northern Europe, with a special emphasis on the Nordic
region, primarily Denmark. Case studies demonstrate the ways that family life, public
education, and government policy intersect in the lives of young Muslims and inform their
developing religious beliefs and practices. Mark Sedgwick’s introduction provides a framework
for theorizing Muslimness in the European context, arguing that Muslim children must navigate
different and sometimes contradictory expectations and demands on their way to negotiating a
European Muslim identity.
Muslims in Europe Dec 26 2021 Atrocities by terrorists acting in the name of the ‘Islamic
State’ are occurring with increasing regularity across Western Europe. Often the perpetrators
are ‘home grown’, which places the relationship between Muslims and the countries in which
they live under intense political and media scrutiny, and raises questions about the success
of the integration of Muslims of migrant origin. At the same time, populist politicians try
to shift the blame from the few perpetrators to the supposed characteristics of all Muslims

as a ‘group’ by depicting Islam as a threat that seeks to undermine liberal democratic values
and institutions. The research in this volume attempts to redress the balance by focusing on
the views and life experiences of the many ‘ordinary’ Muslims in their European societies of
settlement, and the role that cultural and religious factors play in shaping their social
relationships with majority populations and public institutions. The book is specifically
interested in the relationship between cultural/religious distance and social factors that
shape the life chances of Muslims relative to the majority. The study is cross-national,
comparative across the six main receiving countries with distinct approaches to the
accommodation of Muslims: France, Germany, Britain, the Netherlands, Belgium and Switzerland.
The research is based on the findings of a survey of four groups of Muslims from distinct
countries of origin: Turkey, Morocco, the former Yugoslavia, and Pakistan, as well as
majority populations, in each of the receiving countries. This book was originally published
as a special issue of the Journal of Ethnic and Migration Studies.
Islam and the European Empires Feb 13 2021 At the height of the imperial age, European
powers ruled over most parts of the Islamic world. The British, French, Russian, and Dutch
empires each governed more Muslims than any independent Muslim state. European officials
believed Islam to be of great political significance, and were quite cautious when it came to
matters of the religious life of their Muslim subjects. In the colonies, they regularly
employed Islamic religious leaders and institutions to bolster imperial rule. At the same
time, the European presence in Muslim lands was confronted by religious resistance movements
and Islamic insurgency. Across the globe, from the West African savanna to the shores of
Southeast Asia, Muslim rebels called for holy war against non-Muslim intruders. Islam and the
European Empires presents the first comparative account of the engagement of all major
European empires with Islam. Bringing together fifteen of the world's leading scholars in the
field, the volume explores a wide array of themes, ranging from the accommodation of Islam
under imperial rule to Islamic anti-colonial resistance. A truly global history of empire,
the volume makes a major contribution not only to our knowledge of the intersection of Islam
and imperialism, but also more generally to our understanding of religion and power in the
modern world.
Islam and the New Europe Sep 10 2020 In the post-9/11 era the complexity of Muslim and nonMuslim relations within Europe has sharpened: Global events have contributed to the reshaping
of religious and cultural, in particular Muslim, representations and arenas. The position of
Europe as such is in doubt. Much of its future depends on how to deal with the emerging new
ideals and realities with respect to religion and the challenges of Islam in Europe. Muslim
participation in contemporary European affair has been long standing. But in the past the
minority status of such ethnic and religious communities from the Middle East has never been
in question. Now they are, Cities and communities now boast Muslim majorities. Questions
emerge of bilingualism, political participation, head dress at public institutions of
learning, and protection of other minorities, such as the Jewish community. On the other
side, European concerns over immigration, unemployment, health and welfare for the newly
arrived, and the admission of predominantly Muslim states into the European Community have
begun to test the social welfare systems of many nations within Europe. The idea of cultural
exchange based on tolerance has lost its magical aura. Volume 6 of the Yearbook of the
Sociology of Islam presents a variety of discussions and case studies from different European
countries related to how Muslims are responding to this situation, how they and Muslim
representation change, and how cultural and public negotiation is involved in shaping new
perceptions of Islam and Europe.
To be a European Muslim Jul 29 2019 To Be a European Muslim addresses some of the
fundamental issues born of the several million strong Muslim presence in Europe in our times.
Based on a thorough study of Islamic sources, it seeks to answer basic questions about
European Muslims' social, political, cultural, and legal integration. -- Amazon.com.
The Asian Yearbook of Human Rights and Humanitarian Law Sep 22 2021 The Asian Yearbook of
Human Rights and Humanitarian Law aims to publish peer-reviewed scholarly articles and
reviews as well as significant developments in human rights and humanitarian law. It examines
international human rights and humanitarian law with a global reach, though its particular
focus is on the Asian region. The focused theme of Volume 4 is India and Human Rights.
Dilemmas of Inclusion Aug 10 2020 As Europe’s Muslim communities continue to grow, so does
their impact on electoral politics and the potential for inclusion dilemmas. In vote-rich
enclaves, Muslim views on religion, tradition, and gender roles can deviate sharply from
those of the majority electorate, generating severe trade-offs for parties seeking to broaden
their coalitions. Dilemmas of Inclusion explains when and why European political parties

include Muslim candidates and voters, revealing that the ways in which parties recruit this
new electorate can have lasting consequences. Drawing on original evidence from thousands of
electoral contests in Austria, Belgium, Germany, and Great Britain, Rafaela Dancygier sheds
new light on when minority recruitment will match up with existing party positions and uphold
electoral alignments and when it will undermine party brands and shake up party systems. She
demonstrates that when parties are seduced by the quick delivery of ethno-religious bloc
votes, they undercut their ideological coherence, fail to establish programmatic linkages
with Muslim voters, and miss their opportunity to build cross-ethnic, class-based coalitions.
Dancygier highlights how the politics of minority inclusion can become a testing ground for
parties, showing just how far their commitments to equality and diversity will take them when
push comes to electoral shove. Providing a unified theoretical framework for understanding
the causes and consequences of minority political incorporation, and especially as these
pertain to European Muslim populations, Dilemmas of Inclusion advances our knowledge about
how ethnic and religious diversity reshapes domestic politics in today’s democracies.
Rethinking Islam in Europe Jan 15 2021 Islamic theology had to wait a long time before being
granted a place in the European universities. That happened above all in German-speaking
areas, and this led to the development of new theological and religious pedagogical
approaches. This volume presents one such approach and discusses it from various
perspectives. It takes up different theological and religious pedagogical themes and reflects
on them anew from the perspective of the contemporary context. The primary focus is on
contemporary challenges and possible answers from the perspective of Islamic theology and
religious pedagogy. It discusses general themes like the location of Islamic theology and
religious pedagogy at secular European universities. The volume also explores concrete
challenges, such as the extent to which Islamic religious pedagogy can be conceptualised
anew, how it should deal with its own theological tradition in the contemporary context, and
how a positive attitude towards worldview and religious plurality can be cultivated. At issue
here are foundations of a new interpretation of Islam that takes into account both a
reflective approach to the Islamic tradition and the contemporary context. In doing so, it
gives Muslims the opportunity to take their own thinking further.
Islam, Europe's Second Religion Aug 22 2021 Islam is slowly, but inexorably becoming part of
Europe's social, cultural, and, to some degree, political landscape. With at least 15 million
people in Western Europe who adhere to the Muslim faith or have close cultural or other
affiliations with the Islamic world, Islam has emerged as Europe's second religion, after
Christianity. This volume provides a country-by-country survey by recognized experts from
each of the Western European nations.
European Muslims Transforming the Public Sphere May 31 2022 Anti-Muslim voices have become
louder in many places in the midst of ongoing atrocities undertaken in the name of Islam. As
a result, much of the creative participation of Western Muslims in the public sphere has
become overshadowed. This tendency is not only visible in political discussions and the media
landscape, but it is also often reflected in academia where research about Muslims in the
West is predominantly shaped by the post 9/11 narrative. In contrast, European Muslims
Transforming the Public Sphere offers a paradigm shift. It puts forward a new approach to
understanding minority public engagement, suggesting that we need to go beyond
conceptualisations that look at Muslims in the West mainly through the minority lens. By
bringing into dialogue minority-specific and non-minority specific concepts, the book offers
a relevant complement. Using young German Muslims engaged in media, the arts and culture and
civil society as ten case studies, this book utilises the concepts of counterpublics and
participatory culture to re-examine Muslims' engagement within the European public sphere. It
presents a qualitative analysis, which has resulted from two years of ethnographic fieldwork
and participant observation, in-depth interviews and primary source analysis of material
produced by the research participants. This book is a unique insight into the outworking of
multiculturalism in Western Europe. It illustrates the many-sidedness of young Muslims’
public contributions, revealing how they transform European public spheres in different ways.
Therefore, it will be a vital resource for any scholar involved in Islamic Studies, the
Sociology of Religion, Religious Studies, Cultural Studies and Media Studies.
Integrating Islam Oct 24 2021 Nearly five million Muslims call France home, the vast
majority from former French colonies in North Africa. While France has successfully
integrated waves of immigrants in the past, this new influx poses a new variety of
challenges—much as it does in neighboring European countries. Alarmists view the growing role
of Muslims in French society as a form of "reverse colonization"; they believe Muslim
political and religious networks seek to undermine European rule of law or that

fundamentalists are creating a society entirely separate from the mainstream. Integrating
Islam portrays the more complex reality of integration's successes and failures in French
politics and society. From intermarriage rates to economic indicators, the authors paint a
comprehensive portrait of Muslims in France. Using original research, they devote special
attention to the policies developed by successive French governments to encourage integration
and discourage extremism. Because of the size of its Muslim population and its universalistic
definition of citizenship, France is an especially good test case for the encounter of Islam
and the West. Despite serious and sometimes spectacular problems, the authors see a "French
Islam" slowly replacing "Islam in France"–in other words, the emergence of a religion and a
culture that feels at home in, and is largely at peace with, its host society. Integrating
Islam provides readers with a comprehensive view of the state of Muslim integration into
French society that cannot be found anywhere else. It is essential reading for students of
French politics and those studying the interaction of Islam and the West, as well as the
general public.
European Muslims and the Secular State Apr 29 2022 The institutionalization of Islam in the
West continues to raise many questions for a range of different constituencies.
Secularization represents much more than the legal separation of politics and religion in
Europe; for important segments of European societies, it has become the cultural norm.
Therefore, Muslims' settlement and their claims for the public recognition of Islam have
often been perceived as a threat. This volume explores current interactions between Muslims
and the more or less secularized public spaces of several European states, assessing the
challenges such interactions imply for both Muslims and the societies in which they now live.
Divided into three parts, it examines the impact of State-Church relations, 'Islamophobia'
and 'the war on terrorism', evaluates the engagement of Muslim leaders with the State and
civil society, and reflects on both individual and collective transformations of Muslim
religiosity.
Intercultural Relations and Religious Authorities Feb 25 2022 The permanent presence of
Islam and Muslims in the countries of the European Union implies many different forms of
intercultural relations at different levels of society, as for instance, between Muslims and
other religious or philosophical groups, within the framework of social and health care, in
city life and within the sector of education. Furthermore, the relations between Muslim
religious authorities and society at large may be seen as forms of intercultural relations.
All these types of intercultural relations are influenced by the images fostered by various
groups and individuals about the "Others". The chapters comprising of this volume each
contribute to the elucidation of some aspects of these processes of intercultural relations.
They have been grouped into four main categories: - the image-formation about Islam and
Muslims and its impact on their position in the countries of the European Union, especially
in the press, in schoolbooks and in local politics; - the intercultural relations between
Muslims and other groups and institutions in the countries concerned, as stereotypes and
prejudices can exercise a detrimental effect upon intercultural relations within many
different sectors of society; - religion and education, and especially the Islamic Religious
Education as well as the religiousness of Muslim and non-Muslim pupils; - the religious
authorities of the Muslim communities in the countries of the European Union and their
contribution to the formation of a "European Islam". In this context special attention is
paid to the role Muslim religious authorities play in the discussions concerning political
participation by Muslims in the West.
Islamic Religious Education in Europe Jul 01 2022 Against the backdrop of labour migration
and the ongoing refugee crisis, the ways in which Islam is taught and engaged with in
educational settings has become a major topic of contention in Europe. Recognising the need
for academic engagement around the challenges and benefits of effective Islamic Religious
Education (IRE), this volume offers a comparative study of curricula, teaching materials, and
teacher education in fourteen European countries, and in doing so, explores local, national,
and international complexities of contemporary IRE. Considering the ways in which Islam is
taught and represented in state schools, public Islamic schools, and non-confessional
classes, Part One of this volume includes chapters which survey the varying degrees to which
fourteen European States have adopted IRE into curricula, and considers the impacts of varied
teaching models on Muslim populations. Moving beyond individual countries’ approaches to IRE,
chapters in Part Two offer multi-disciplinary perspectives – from the hermeneutical-critical
to the postcolonial – to address challenges posed by religious teachings on issues such as
feminism, human rights, and citizenship, and the ways these are approached in European
settings. Given its multi-faceted approach, this book will be an indispensable resource for

postgraduate students, scholars, stakeholders and policymakers working at the intersections
of religion, education and policy on religious education.
Islam in Education in European Countries. Pedagogical Concepts and Empirical Findings Oct 12
2020 Relations between Muslims and the public education systems of Europe are often
characterised by tensions. There is often still a perceived incompatibility between the
claims of individual Muslims or Muslim communities on the one hand and the aims of public
education in Europe on the other. The relatively recent presence of Islam in much of Europe,
the internal diversity of Muslim communities, the lack of a centralized, hierarchical churchlike structure – different arguments are used to justify such a discriminatory treatment of
one of the largest faith communities in Europe. Nevertheless, as this book aims to
illustrate, there are already rich and diverse experiences throughout Europe of how to
integrate Islam into the national and regional school systems, particularly in primary, but
also in secondary education. Accordingly, this book provides some analyses of the ways in
which Islam is integrated in education in certain regions of Spain, the Netherlands, France
and England. These analyses are paralleled by empirical findings concerning the role of
religion in the life of young Muslims, their views concerning religion in school, and the
impact of religion in education and society in Spain, the Netherlands, Norway, Germany,
France and England.
Former Muslims in Europe Dec 02 2019 "Within contemporary Western European academic, media,
and socio-political spheres, Muslims are predominantly seen through the lens of increased
religiosity. This religiosity is often seen as problematic, especially in the contexts of the
securitised discourses of Islamist terrorism. Yet, there are clear indications that there is
a growing number of people who grew up in Muslim families, but who no longer subscribe to
Islam, nor call themselves religious at all. Drawing on fieldwork in the UK and the
Netherlands, this study examines those experiences of people moving out of Islam. It
rigorously questions the antagonist nature of the debate between 'the religious' and 'the
secular', of who is in and who is out, and argues for the recognition of the ambiguity that
most of us live in. Revealing many complex forms of moving out, this study adds much-needed
nuance to understandings of secularity and Muslim identities in Europe"-Yearbook of Muslims in Europe, Volume 2 Nov 24 2021 The Yearbook of Muslims in Europe
provides up-to-date factual information, statistics and analysis of the situation of Muslims
in 46 European countries.
Yearbook of Muslims in Europe Jul 21 2021 The Yearbook of Muslims in Europe provides up-todate factual information, statistics and analysis of the situation of Muslims in 46 European
countries.
Europe and the Islamic World May 07 2020 A sweeping history of Islam and the West from the
seventh century to today Europe and the Islamic World sheds much-needed light on the shared
roots of Islamic and Western cultures and on the richness of their inextricably intertwined
histories, refuting once and for all the misguided notion of a "clash of civilizations"
between the Muslim world and Europe. In this landmark book, three eminent historians bring to
life the complex and tumultuous relations between Genoans and Tunisians, Alexandrians and the
people of Constantinople, Catalans and Maghrebis—the myriad groups and individuals whose
stories reflect the common cultural, intellectual, and religious heritage of Europe and
Islam. Since the seventh century, when the armies of Constantinople and Medina fought for
control of Syria and Palestine, there has been ongoing contact between the Muslim world and
the West. This sweeping history vividly recounts the wars and the crusades, the alliances and
diplomacy, commerce and the slave trade, technology transfers, and the intellectual and
artistic exchanges. Here readers are given an unparalleled introduction to key periods and
events, including the Muslim conquests, the collapse of the Byzantine Empire, the commercial
revolution of the medieval Mediterranean, the intellectual and cultural achievements of
Muslim Spain, the crusades and Spanish reconquest, the rise of the Ottomans and their
conquest of a third of Europe, European colonization and decolonization, and the challenges
and promise of this entwined legacy today. As provocative as it is groundbreaking, this book
describes this shared history in all its richness and diversity, revealing how ongoing
encounters between Europe and Islam have profoundly shaped both.
The Idea of European Islam Aug 02 2022 Suspicions about the integration of Islam into
European cultures have been steadily on the rise, and dramatically so since 9/11. One reason
lies in the visibility of anti-Western Islamic discourses of salafi origin, which have
monopolized the debate on the "true" Islam, not only among Muslims but also in the eyes of
the general population across Europe; these discourses combined with Islamophobic discourses
reinforce the so-called incompatibility between the West and Islam. This book breaks away

from this clash between Islam and the West, by arguing that European Islam is possible. It
analyzes the contribution that European Islam has made to the formation of an innovative
Islamic theology that is deeply ethicist and modern, and it clarifies how this constructed
European Islamic theology is able to contribute to the various debates that are related to
secular-liberal democracies of Western Europe. Part I introduces four major projects that
defend the idea of European Islam from different disciplines and perspectives: politics,
political theology, jurisprudence and philosophy. Part II uses the frameworks from three
major philosophers and scholars to approach the idea of European Islam in the context of
secular-liberal societies: British scholar George Hourani, Moroccan philosopher Taha
Abderrahmane and the American philosopher John Rawls. The book shows that the ongoing efforts
of European Muslim thinkers to revisit the concept of citizenship and political community can
be seen as a new kind of political theology, in opposition to radical forms of Islamic
thinking in some Muslim-majority countries. Opening a new path for examining Islamic thought
"in and of" Europe, this book will appeal to students and scholars of Islamic Studies, Islam
in the West and Political Theology.
Islamic Movements of Europe Nov 12 2020 'Islam in Europe' and 'Islamophobia' are subjects of
vital global importance which currently preoccupy policy-makers and academics alike. Through
the examination of various European Muslim groups and institutions that have branched off
from Islamic movements - including the Muslim Brotherhood, Hizb ut-Tahrir and Jama'at-i
Islami - this book outlines the configuration of social, political and religious processes
that have given rise to new kinds of European Muslim organisations. The authors offer a new
perspective on these Muslim groups and seek to reclaim them from the often highly-charged
public debates by placing them within the context of their origins as politicised religious
movements on the one hand and their ongoing incorporation into European societal structures
on the other. They also consider the relationship of these organisations to their 'parent'
movements and examine the presence of Islam in European education and higher education
institutions. Taking into account the connection between Islamic movements and the perceived
surge of 'Islamophobia' in Europe, this book does not debate the question of whether these
groups fit into normative or cultural structures of European nation-states, but rather
examines how these structures have changed through their interaction with these groups and
the growing Muslim population within Europe. It does not consider political Islam as the
antithesis to a refined notion of secularism, but as a form of public religion which
contributes to the ever-changing structure of Europe's secular regimes. Featuring the work of
more than 40 scholars from around the world, this is the comprehensive guide to Islamic
movements in Europe, offering original, definitive perspectives on Muslims and Islam in
Europe today. It will be essential reading for policy-makers, political commentators and
scholars alike.
Islam and the European Empires Jan 03 2020 At the height of the imperial age, European
powers ruled over most parts of the Islamic world. The British, French, Russian, and Dutch
empires each governed more Muslims than any independent Muslim state. European officials
believed Islam to be of great political significance, and were quite cautious when it came to
matters of the religious life of their Muslim subjects. In the colonies, they regularly
employed Islamic religious leaders and institutions to bolster imperial rule. At the same
time, the European presence in Muslim lands was confronted by religious resistance movements
and Islamic insurgency. Across the globe, from the West African savanna to the shores of
Southeast Asia, Muslim rebels called for holy war against non-Muslim intruders. Islam and the
European Empires presents the first comparative account of the engagement of all major
European empires with Islam. Bringing together fifteen of the world's leading scholars in the
field, the volume explores a wide array of themes, ranging from the accommodation of Islam
under imperial rule to Islamic anti-colonial resistance. A truly global history of empire,
the volume makes a major contribution not only to our knowledge of the intersection of Islam
and imperialism, but also more generally to our understanding of religion and power in the
modern world.
The Oxford Handbook of European Islam Jul 09 2020 For centuries, Muslim countries and Europe
have engaged one another through theological dialogues, diplomatic missions, political
rivalries, and power struggles. In the last thirty years, due in large part to globalization
and migration from Islamic countries to the West, what was previously an engagement across
national and cultural boundaries has increasingly become an internalized encounter within
Europe itself. Questions of the Hijab in schools, freedom of expression in the wake of the
Danish Cartoon crisis, and the role of Shari'a have come to the forefront of contemporary
European discourse. The Oxford Handbook of European Islam is the first collection to present

a comprehensive approach to the multiple and changing ways Islam has been studied across
European countries. Parts one to three address the state of knowledge of Islam and Muslims
within a selection of European countries, while presenting a critical view of the most up-todate data specific to each country. These chapters analyze the immigration cycles and
policies related to the presence of Muslims, tackling issues such as discrimination, postcolonial identity, adaptation, and assimilation. The thematic chapters, in parts four and
five, examine secularism, radicalization, Shari'a, Hijab, and Islamophobia with the goal of
synthesizing different national discussion into a more comparative theoretical framework. The
Handbook attempts to balance cutting edge assessment with the knowledge that the content
itself will eventually be superseded by events. Featuring eighteen newly-commissioned essays
by noted scholars in the field, this volume will provide an excellent resource for students
and scholars interested in European Studies, immigration, Islamic studies, and the sociology
of religion.
Islam in Denmark Mar 05 2020 This book describes the history and statistics of immigration
and settlement of Muslims in Denmark and the religious institutional responses, both
Christian and Muslim.
Muslims in the Enlarged Europe Jun 19 2021 This volume describes a clear and overall
overview on contemporary European Islam, dealing with both Western and Eastern sides. Based
on wide bibliographic research as well as original national contributions from recognised
scholars, it is concerned with the process of construction of Islam as well as its coinclusion in the European societies. Muslims in the Enlarged Europe has been selected by
Choice as Outstanding Academic Title (2005).
Everyday Life Practices of Muslims in Europe Apr 17 2021 Muslims in Europe and the
preservation of their religious-ethnic particularitiesEveryday Life Practices of Muslims in
Europe explores how Muslims give meaning to Islam on a day-to-day basis. The contributions
look at concrete practices, identities, memories, and normalities in daily Muslim life and
provide insights to the complexities of identities. They examine Muslims’ use of and
construction of spaces, daily practices, forms of interaction, and modes of thinking in
different areas, resulting in a thorough analysis and framework of Muslims’ day-to-day life
through topical chapters on food, space, entertainment, marriage, and mosque, covering both
extent of hybridity and preservation of religious-ethnic particularities. Contributors Rachel
Brown (Wilfrid Laurier University), Mohammed El-Bachouti (UPF), Valentina Fedele (Università
della Calabria), Diletta Guidi (École Pratique des Hautes Études), Ossame Hegazy (Bauhaus,
University, Weimar), Ajmal Hussain (Aston University), Jana Jevtic (Central European
University), Elsa Mescoli (University of Liège), Wim Peumans (KU Leuven), Sumeyye Ulu
Sametoğlu (EHESS), Leen Sterck (The Netherlands Institute for Social Research),Thijl Sunier
(VU University Amsterdam), Erkan Toğuşlu (KU Leuven)
The Daily Lives of Muslims May 19 2021 For many in the West, Islam has become a byword for
terrorism. From 9/11 to the Paris attacks, our headlines are dominated by images of violence
and extremism. Now, as the Western world struggles to cope with the refugee crisis, there is
a growing obsession with the issue of Muslim integration. Those Muslims who fail to
assimilate are branded the ‘enemy within’, with their communities said to provide a fertile
breeding ground for jihadists. Such narratives, though, fail to take into account the actual
lives of most Muslims living in the West, fixating instead on a minority of violent
extremists. In The Daily Lives of Muslims, Nilüfer Göle provides an urgently needed
corrective to this distorted image of Islam. Engaging with Muslim communities in twenty-one
cities across Europe where controversies over integration have arisen – from the banning of
the veil in France to debates surrounding sharia law in the UK – the book brings the voices
of this neglected majority into the debate. In doing so, Göle uncovers a sincere desire among
many Muslims to participate in the public sphere, a desire which is too often stifled by
Western insecurity and attempts to suppress the outward signs of religious difference.
Democracy and the New Religious Pluralism Oct 31 2019 Leading scholars - including Peter
Berger, John Esposito, Robert Wuthnow, Martha Nussbaum, Diana Eck, Stanley Hauerwas, and
Miroslav Volf - examine the new religious pluralism and the challenges it poses for
democratic societies on both sides of the Atlantic.
Muslims in Interwar Europe Jun 27 2019 This title will be available online in its entirety
in Open Access. In "Muslims in Interwar Europe," various contributors argue that Muslims
constituted a group of engaged actors in the European and international space of that time.
Being German, Becoming Muslim Dec 14 2020 Every year more and more Europeans, including
Germans, are embracing Islam. It is estimated that there are now up to one hundred thousand
German converts—a number similar to that in France and the United Kingdom. What stands out

about recent conversions is that they take place at a time when Islam is increasingly seen as
contrary to European values. Being German, Becoming Muslim explores how Germans come to Islam
within this antagonistic climate, how they manage to balance their love for Islam with their
society's fear of it, how they relate to immigrant Muslims, and how they shape debates about
race, religion, and belonging in today’s Europe. Esra Özyürek looks at how mainstream society
marginalizes converts and questions their national loyalties. In turn, converts try to
disassociate themselves from migrants of Muslim-majority countries and promote a
denationalized Islam untainted by Turkish or Arab traditions. Some German Muslims believe
that once cleansed of these accretions, the Islam that surfaces fits in well with German
values and lifestyle. Others even argue that being a German Muslim is wholly compatible with
the older values of the German Enlightenment. Being German, Becoming Muslim provides a fresh
window into the connections and tensions stemming from a growing religious phenomenon in
Germany and beyond.
The Emancipation of Europe's Muslims Mar 29 2022 The Emancipation of Europe's Muslims traces
how governments across Western Europe have responded to the growing presence of Muslim
immigrants in their countries over the past fifty years. Drawing on hundreds of in-depth
interviews with government officials and religious leaders in France, Germany, Italy, the
Netherlands, the United Kingdom, Morocco, and Turkey, Jonathan Laurence challenges the
widespread notion that Europe’s Muslim minorities represent a threat to liberal democracy. He
documents how European governments in the 1970s and 1980s excluded Islam from domestic
institutions, instead inviting foreign powers like Saudi Arabia, Algeria, and Turkey to
oversee the practice of Islam among immigrants in European host societies. But since the
1990s, amid rising integration problems and fears about terrorism, governments have
aggressively stepped up efforts to reach out to their Muslim communities and incorporate them
into the institutional, political, and cultural fabrics of European democracy. The
Emancipation of Europe’s Muslims places these efforts--particularly the government-led
creation of Islamic councils--within a broader theoretical context and gleans insights from
government interactions with groups such as trade unions and Jewish communities at previous
critical junctures in European state-building. By examining how state-mosque relations in
Europe are linked to the ongoing struggle for religious and political authority in the Muslimmajority world, Laurence sheds light on the geopolitical implications of a religious
minority’s transition from outsiders to citizens. This book offers a much-needed reassessment
that foresees the continuing integration of Muslims into European civil society and politics
in the coming decades.
Religion in the New Europe Oct 04 2022 The articles in this volume deal with the role of
Christianity in the definition of European identity. Europeans often identify advanced
civilizations with secularity. But religion is very much alive in other fast developing
countries of the world. In Europe, nevertheless, the organized churches very much wanted to
stress the Christian character of European identity, and this engendered a lively protest
focusing on the perceived threat to the secular European tradition. Also, Europe is facing
its greatest cultural challenge in the demand of Turkey to be admitted as a member, and in
the demand of many Muslims in Europe, often citizens of the countries in which they live, to
be recognized in their difference and at the same time integrated in the European national
and supranational institutions.
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